
EAR Committee 

From: 	 biasa rose <biasarose@hotmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Saturday, October 29, 2016 3:55 PM 
To: 	 EAR Committee 
Subject: 	 Bill Ear 36 

Aloha, 

My name is Patti Pottorff. 

I am a merchant in Paia for the past 25 years. 

I am in support of Bill EAR 36 because it is a self-funding mechanism that can help pay for services all the 

businesses use such trash removal in heavily used places in town, maintenance, more events, etc. Many SID's 

exist throughout the US, and here in Hawaii. 

In the future, SID funds can be used for parking management, including off-street options for employees. 

Thank you, 

Patti 

Biasa Rose Boutique 


